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Acorna's Children Anne McCaffrey 2007 Fantasy-roman.
Restoree Anne McCaffrey 2002-04-09 A classic sci-fi novel from the beloved
author of the Dragonriders of Pern® series She was a restoree, kidnapped. Torn
from Earth by a bizarre and nameless black force, Sara had no idea where she
was or why she was in a beautiful new body. Controlled by brutal guards and
tamed by terror, she could not comprehend her role as a nurse for a man who
appeared to be an idiot. But once she discovered that the planet she had been
brought to was Lothar and that the man she was caring for was its regent, Sara
knew the restorees had to escape—and fast. And when they did, they became
fugitives on a world of multiple evils—bound together on a daring adventure
that would either join them for all time . . . or separate them forever.
Acorna Anne McCaffrey 2009-03-17 "Something's Alive In There!" She was just a
little girl, with a tiny horn in the center of her forehead, funny-looking
feet, beautiful silver hair, and several curious powers: the ability to purify
air and water, make plants grow, and heal scars and broken bones. A trio of
grizzled prospectors found her drifting in an escape pod amid the asteroids,
adopted her, and took her to the bandit planet Kezdet, a place where no
questions are asked and the girl might grow up free. But Kezdet has its own
dark secret. The prosperity of the planet is based on a hideous trade in child
slave labor, administered by "The Piper" -- a mystery man with special plans
for Acorna and her powers. But free little girls have a way of growing into
freedom-loving young women, and Acorna has special plans all her own. . .
Acorna's Triumph Anne McCaffrey 2005 Focuses on the adventures of the brave
unicorn girl, Acorna, as she faces her most difficult challenge ever. She has
defeated slavers, a deadly international conspiracy, and the vicious alien
Khleevi, only to endure the loss of her beloved Aari, distant in both time and
space. Having rescued her people from their enemies, Acorna is disturbed by
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sinister changes that are demonstrated by her beloved lifemate. Aari, a
situation that is complicated by the workings of a vicious criminal and the
deadly Khleevi.
Acorna's World Anne McCaffrey 2011-02-15 Although she has made peace with her
Linyaari heritage, Acorna knows that only by returning to the frozen stillness
of space will she ever feel truly at home.
Third Watch Anne McCaffrey 2008 Khorii, the rebellious daughter of the nearmythic Acorna and her lifemate, Aari, has followed in Acorna's footsteps
leading their people from danger, but the pressure to succeed and fulfill a
legacy is tremendous.
Acorna's Search Anne McCaffrey 2009-10-13 The homeworld Acorna has never known
was horribly scarred in the brutal attack by the cold-blooded Khleevi, but the
Linyaari -- the unicorn girl's gentle, spiritual race -- live on. Now is the
time for healing and rebuilding, for restoring the natural beauty corrupted by
the savage insectile oppressors. But Acorna's Linyaari friends and colleagues
begin mysteriously disappearing soon after work gets under way, among them her
beloved Aari. And her desperate search for answers will lead courageous Acorna
to a shocking discovery beneath the surface of her people's world -- and deep
into the realms of limitless space, where the truth of the origin of everything
awaits.
Marsbound Joe Haldeman 2008-08-05 Young Carmen Dula and her family are
embarking on the adventure of a lifetime-they're going to Mars. But Carmen's
rebellious streak leads her to venture out into the bleak Mars landscape alone,
where she is saved by an angel. An angel with too many arms and legs, a head
that looks like a potato gone bad-and a message for the humans on Mars: We were
here first...
Acorna's Children Anne McCaffrey 2006
Pegasus in Flight Anne McCaffrey 2002-04-09 “[Anne] McCaffrey’s world of the
Talented is as vivid as that of Pern and its dragons.”—Publishers Weekly Earth
has reached its darkest moment. In subterranean warrens, the poor eke out
precarious lives where jobs are scarce and children are sold for labor—while on
the surface, a privileged few enjoy lives of luxury. As the population surges
and unrest spreads, a disaster of epic proportions seems inescapable. The only
hope: a platform under construction in space from which starships will be
launched to colonize distant planets. But the project is critically behind
schedule. In the midst of the chaos, Rhyssa Owen and her fellow
Talents—telepaths who read minds, kinetics who manipulate matter, and precogs
to whom the future is an open book—struggle to survive. Then two children are
discovered whose extraordinary psychic gifts have the potential to avert the
looming catastrophe—or hasten its ominous arrival. . . .
Kris Longknife: Welcome Home / Go Away Mike Shepherd 2012-09-25 An original
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novella in the “fast-paced, exciting military SF series”* featuring Kris
Longknife. Kris Longknife is back home from her galactic adventures, but her
entire Fleet of Discovery has been annihilated. Now, humanity finds itself at
war with an alien race more monstrous than anyone could have possibly imagined.
General Terrance “Trouble” Tordon, Kris’s great-grandfather, is given the task
of calming the panicked politicians, some of whom blame Kris for the disaster
and would like to eliminate the ever bothersome Commander Longknife. But as
“Trouble” struggles to defend his Kris, the level of uncertainty among the
civilians leads to more panic and a rush to judgment that makes him believe
that he’s facing a fight he’s bound to lose… Includes a preview of the newest
Kris Longknife novel, Furious, available November 2012. *SF Site
Third Watch Anne McCaffrey 2009-10-13 The dramatic conclusion to the
breathtaking saga of the children of Acorna and Aari. Khorii, the rebellious
daughter of Acorna, the near-mythic heroine of her people, has tried to follow
in her mother's footsteps in this time of plague and terror. But the pressure
on the courageous young woman to succeed is tremendous, and the legacy she is
expected to fulfill is overwhelming. The insidious enemy that has ravaged
countless known worlds has left Khorii's illustrious parents too weak to oppose
it. Now, as the deadly foe prepares to launch its devastating final assault, it
falls to Acorna's children—Khorii and her newly discovered sister, Ariin—to
halt the brutal attack once and for all. But victory may prove too difficult,
elusive, and ultimately fragile—and even time itself may be conspiring against
the daughters in their desperate battle to save their family . . . and their
universe.
Cleopatra 7.2 Elizabeth Ann Scarborough 2011-02 SA science fiction thriller
that feels like a futuristic James Bond . . . The idea of two minds inhabiting
one body is a fascinating premise. The way they blend together and respect each
other "s personality makes Elizabeth Ann Scarborough "s latest work a
fascinating, often humorous speculative fiction. Midwest Book Review SScattered
throughout the narrative, Scarborough provides amusing asides from the
viewpoints of the Cleopatras. The modern day is filled with marvels from the
viewpoints of the ancient queens, and Scarborough does a marvelous job of
giving the world we take for granted a new angle of understanding . . . [She]
has done a fabulous job of researching the past, and through the observations
of the two Cleos paints a heartrending picture of loss and yet at the same time
presents awe-inspiring descriptions of wonders that have managed, despite war,
neglect, and outright vandalism, to survive for millennia to the modern day. SF
Revu S[An] exciting speculative thriller . . . Scarborough deftly weaves her
suspenseful web and then untangles the threads with her clear and concise
prose, preventing a plot with dual-identity characters from spinning out of
control. The DNA-blending concept is fascinating. . . retains the breathless
action, frenetic pacing, and dry wit, [of its predecessor] with homages to
Elizabeth Peters and Indiana Jones, and will appeal to a wide audience.
First Warning Anne McCaffrey 2009-10-13 Beloved by millions of readers, Anne
McCaffrey is one of science fiction's favorite authors. Writing with awardacorna-series
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winning author Elizabeth Ann Scarborough, she has created the bestselling
Acorna series focusing on the adventures of the brave unicorn girl. Now the
exciting saga of the next generation begins. First Warning Khorii, daughter of
the near-mythic Acorna and her lifemate, Aari, must contend with an
overwhelming legacy to forge a path of her own through a universe filled with
new adversaries and adventures. A simple journey home to visit her parents
turns into a race against time when Khorii happens upon a derelict spacecraft
drifting in space, its crew dead in their seats. But this gruesome discovery is
only a dread harbinger—a deadly plague is spreading across the universe and not
even the healing powers of the Linyaari can slow its horrific advance. Khorii,
one of the few unaffected by the outbreak, must find the nefarious perpetrators
and a cure before the disease consumes all in its path—including her beloved
parents.
Acorna's People Anne McCaffrey 2001-01-01 In the search, Acorna and her new
friends rescue another survivor, also given up for lost. Most importantly,
though, Acorna at last uncovers the Universe's most carefully guarded secret the true nature of the ancient link between the hoofed, telepathic Linyaari and
the space-faring humans she has come to think of as her people as well.
First Warning Anne McCaffrey 2009 HTML: Beloved by millions of readers, Anne
McCaffrey is one of science fiction's favorite authors. Writing with awardwinning author Elizabeth Ann Scarborough, she has created the bestselling
Acorna series focusing on the adventures of the brave unicorn girl. Now the
exciting saga of the next generation begins. First Warning Khorii, daughter of
the near-mythic Acorna and her lifemate, Aari, must contend with an
overwhelming legacy to forge a path of her own through a universe filled with
new adversaries and adventures. A simple journey home to visit her parents
turns into a race against time when Khorii happens upon a derelict spacecraft
drifting in space, its crew dead in their seats. But this gruesome discovery is
only a dread harbinger -- a deadly plague is spreading across the universe and
not even the healing powers of the Linyaari can slow its horrific advance.
Khorii, one of the few unaffected by the outbreak, must find the nefarious
perpetrators and a cure before the disease consumes all in its path -including her beloved parents. .
Power Lines Anne McCaffrey 2002-04-09 The spellbinding sequel to “Powers That
Be,” by Hugo and Nebula Award-winning authors Anne McCaffrey and Elizabeth Ann
Scarborough. The natives of Petaybee claimed their planet was sentient, but the
officials of Intergal did not believe them . . . or want to believe them. The
planet was rich in valuable ore, and Intergal was determined to mine that ore
no matter what the cost. Yanaba Maddock, once a company spy, was adopted by the
planet and its people as one of their own. Now her loyalties are to Petaybee,
not Intergal, and she is dedicated to keeping Intergal from killing the world
she has come to love. But without proof of the planet's sentience, Intergal
will proceed with its mining operations. Can Yana find a way to convince
Intergal of Petaybee's sentience before it is too late?
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Stardoc S. L. Viehl 2000-01-01 Dr. Cherijo Grey Veil leaves Earth and accepts a
position as a physician at Kevarzanga-2's FreeClinic. Her surgical skills are
desperately needed on a hostile frontier world with over 200 sentient
species—and her understanding of alien physiology is nothing short of
miraculous. But the truth behind her expertise is a secret which, if
discovered, could have disastrous consequences between human and alien
relations.
Acorna's Rebels Anne McCaffrey 2005 Acorna sets off on a mission to save her
beloved Aari. But a crash landing brings the crew to the exotic jungle world of
Makahomia, home of the mysterious Temple Cats. Beautiful and barbaric,
Makahomia has been blockaded for years to protect itself - and the Federation.
Racing to save the Temple Cats from a deadly disease, Acorna uncovers a plot to
destroy the sacred felines and exploit Makahomia's people, and finds herself
leading a small band of rebels determined to stop the conspiracy - a quest that
takes them into the hidden sanctuaries of that world. But within one sacred
shrine Acorna discovers shocking information that may lead to Aari...or to
disaster.
Second Wave Anne McCaffrey 2006-08-08 It is difficult growing up in the shadow
of heroes revered throughout the galaxy. But that is the lot of young
Khorii—daughter of the legendary Acorna and her lifemate, Aari—who must now
follow her own destiny through a fantastic universe of wonders and perils.
Khorii became a hero in her own right as she fought to save the universe from a
mysterious, deadly plague that not even the healing powers of the Linyaari
could stop. Now, confined with the rest of the survivors on Paloduro, the home
planet of the disease, it seems as if the danger may be fading, and Khorii and
her friends may be able to stem the tide of death and disease . . . until
ominous signs indicate that the perpetrators are near and that the epidemic is
only beginning. As old enemies reemerge and a shocking family secret is
revealed, Khorii must unlock the malevolent mysteries of the deadly pestilence
with the aid of her android "brother" before their unknown foes complete their
covert mission to cripple the entire star system.
Father Christmas Elizabeth Ann Scarborough (With K. B. Dundee) 2019-10-04 Spam
the cat thought he'd seen a lot of the world in his nine months of life. After
all, he was the foremost vampire hunter of Port Deception, WA. (SPAM VS THE
VAMPIRE)! This was his first Christmas, however, and from what he'd heard on
TV, on Christmas all was supposed to be calm, all was supposed to be bright.
The deer and Renfrew the raccoon had other ideas however. In an attempt to keep
Renfrew, aka "The UPS Bandit" from ruining a lot of Christmases, Spam begins a
task that leads to his being the sole protection of a new mother and child, and
a less-than-warm-and-fuzzy reunion with his feral father. Altogether, his first
Christmas eve is a less than Silent Night.
Phantom Banjo Elizabeth Ann Scarborough 2010-10 This is a fantasy series about
a bunch of folk musicians, good pickers and flawed but likable human beings,
trying to reclaim songs destroyed by the evil forces (or devils, including but
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by no means limited to the Expediency Devil, the Stupidity and Ignorance Devil,
and the Debauchery Devil) that want humanity to lose its humanity. Hauntings
abound, as they do in the folk songs.
Acorna's World Anne McCaffrey 2009-10-13 Acorna, the "unicorn girl" has made
peace with her Linyaari past, and aboard the interplanetary salvage vessel
Condor she is finally free. But dread overtakes her when a distress signal
summons Acorna and her companions to a nearby planet. For among the myraid
wonders of this world of sentient plants and intoxicating perfumes are
unmistakable signs that everythng Acorna holds dear is in peril. A promise of
world-shattering devastation is in the celestial winds-and impending
catastrophe at the claws of the cold-blooded insectile race that seeks to
eradicate all Linyaari and human life from the galaxy...the Khleevi!
The Dictionary of Made-Up Languages Stephen D Rogers 2011-10-15 Can you
converse in Klingon? Ask an Elf the time of day? Greet a speaker of Esperanto?
These are among the more than 100 constructed languages you'll find in this
book. For each one, author Stephen D. Rogers provides vocabulary, grammatical
features, background information on the language and its inventor, and
fascinating facts. What's more, easy-to-follow guidelines show you how to
construct your own made-up language--everything from building vocabulary to
making up a grammar. So pick up this dictionary! In no time, you'll be telling
your friends, "Tsun oe nga-hu ni-Na'vi pangkxo a fì-'u oe-ru prrte' lu." ("It's
a pleasure to be able to chat with you in Navi.")
The Grandma Mix-Up Emily Arnold McCully 1991-10-30 When Pip's parents go away
on a trip, she ends up with two grandmas to baby-sit her. Pip is ready for fun
-- but strict Grandma Nan and easygoing Grandma Sal can't agree on anything!
It's time for Pip to take charge.
Acorna's Children Anne McCaffrey 2008
Acorna's People Anne McCaffrey 2009-10-13 Filled with adventure and wonder,
Acorna's Peoplecontinues the enthralling saga of Acorna, the beautiful, brave,
and kindhearted creature known as the Unicorn Girl. "Welcome Home, Linyaari
Child!" With the help of her "uncles" and the thousands of humans who love and
admire her, Acorna has found her true people, the peaceful, telepathic
Linyaari. But Acorna still has much to do before she can enjoy her new home.
The legendary resting place of the lost Linyaari ancestors has yet to be found.
And with the help of a rogue spacetrader and his feline sidekick, Acorna must
strive to right an unspeakable wrong and defeat an enemy even crueler than the
Khleevi. Along the way, she will at last uncover the Universe's most carefully
guarded secret--the true nature of the ancient link between the Linyaari and
the space-faring humans she has also come to think of as her "people."
Beyond Ragnarok Mickey Zucker Reichert 1996-07-01 Book one of the acclaimed,
bestselling epic fantasy Renshai Chronicles—discover the intricate Renshai
universe, infused with Norse mythology, tangled intrigue, and cataclysmic
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magical battles. They’ve survived the end of the universe. But now, nearly
three hundred years after the time of Ragnarok—the death battle of the
gods—humankind faces a new and potentially fatal trial. The balance between Law
and Chaos has long been maintained by the rulers of Bearn, but with the current
king dying, a new keeper of neutrality must be found among his heirs. When the
search becomes desperate, a small band forms in secret to seek out the last
possible heir. The team—consisting of the king’s granddaughter, a knight in
training, an apprentice bard, a young and untested Renshai warrior, and a
fickle thief—struggle to survive the perils of the wild as well as enemies
equipped with magical powers. And if any of them actually reach their goal, can
they bring the one remaining heir back to Bearn alive?
Songs from the Seashell Archives Elizabeth Ann Scarborough 1987 Two fantasy
novels--"The Song of Sorcery" and "The Unicorn Creed"--chronicle the adventures
and misadventures of hearthwitch Maggie Brown, Colin Songsmith, the minstrel,
and Ching, the talking cat
Brain Ships Anne McCaffrey 2003-11-04 Now in one volume--in two bestselling
sequels to to Anne McCaffrey's "The Ship Who Sang," two physically impaired
young girls become "brains" controlling their own starships.
Acorna's Triumph Anne McCaffrey 2004-11 Having defeated slavers, a deadly
international conspiracy, Acorna must now face her greatest challenge yet - to
save her home world and rescue Aari from the clutches of the deadly Khleevi.
Centaur Aisle Piers Anthony 2002-03-26 The magic of Xanth was useless in
Mundania—until Dor tried honesty! Dor was having troubles growing up to be the
next Magician-King of the magic Land of Xanth. He wanted no part of running the
Kingdom. But now the Good King Trent was leaving on a trade mission to nonmagical Mundania, home of such weird beasts as horses and bears, so Dor had to
take over as King for a week. A week passes. No Trent. Then three weeks. King
Trent still hasn't returned. Surely, something terrible had happened; he was
apparently held captive in some foul dungeon, unable to escape. Dor was left
with the burden of ruling—and with Irene, who was entirely too willing to be
his Queen! His only hope was to enter Mundania and free King Trent. But how
could it be done without the powers of magic? Nevertheless, he started forth
bravely—together with Irene, a golem, a centaur, and a young ogre—heading for
the far south of Xanth. The entrance to Mundania, of course, lay to the north.
Acorna's Children Anne McCaffrey 2009-11-03 Anne McCaffrey and Elizabeth Ann
Scarborough, two of science fiction's favorite authors,created the world of
Acorna, the unicorn girl. Now Acorna's children start to have their own
adventures. FIRST WARNING Acorna's daughter, Khorii, must contend with an
overwhelming legacy to forge a path of her own. A simple journey to visit her
relatives turns into a race against time when Khorii comes across a derelict
spacecraft drifting in space, its crew dead in their seats. But this gruesome
discovery is only a dread harbinger - a deadly plague is spreading across the
universe and not even the healing powers of the Linyaari can slow its horrific
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advance. Khorii, one of the few unaffected by the outbreak, must find a cure
before the disease consumes all in its path - including her beloved parents.
Deluge Anne McCaffrey 2009 Selkie twins Ronan and Murel are captured and held
on a prison planet by the Company, which wants them as workers, and Dr. Mabo,
an unscrupulous scientist who hopes to study their unusual shape-changing
talent.
Untold Lives Elizabeth Scarborough 1989-03 In the outpouring of books on
education in the last decade, none has been more important than Paul Willis'
Learning to Labor, The unique contribution of this book is that it shows, with
glittering clarity, how the rebellion of poor and working class kids against
school authority prepares them for working class jobs. No American interested
in education or in labor can afford not to read and study this book carefully.
--Stanley Aranowitz
Lord of the Fire Lands Dave Duncan 2014-04-01 “Exceptional . . . Duncan can
swashbuckle with the best, but his characters feel more deeply and think more
clearly than most” (Publishers Weekly). Raider and Wasp have spent five years
at Ironhall studying to become Blades, expert swordsmen whose talents stand
unmatched. Magic both enhances the Blades’ fighting skills and binds them to
lifelong duty. But when Raider and Wasp are selected to protect the king of
Chivial himself, they refuse, an act unprecedented in the living history of the
Blades. Now on the run for their “treasonous” act, the two gifted swordsmen
must escape to the Fire Lands, where pirates, monsters, and mixed allegiances
wait around every corner. As old hatreds and still‐fresh tragedies come to
light, these young swashbucklers must confront both harsh truths from the past
and a present swarming with their would‐be brothers at arms seeking vengeance
and intending punishment. Dave Duncan’s Lord of the Fire Lands serves as a
splendid sequel and companion to his earlier book The Gilded Chain, and his
later Tale of the King’s Blades Sky of Swords. Engaging and complex, it may be
enjoyed as a standalone novel or in combination with the rest of the trilogy.
Either way, readers are in for a smart, thrilling adventure that cuts like a
knife.
Acorna's Quest Anne McCaffrey 2009-10-13 "I must find my own kind!"Found as an
infant drifting in space, Acorna, the Unicorn Girl, has become a young woman.
She still has her tiny, translucent horn, and her "funny" feet and hands. And,
she still has her miraculous ability to make plants grow and heal human
sickness. But Acorna has strange dreams of a gentle folk who mind-speak by
touching horns. With her "Uncle" Calum, one of the three grizzled asteroid
prospectors who rescued, protected, and raised her, she sets off to find her
people. No sooner does she leave than a mysterious craft appears, piloted by
the Linyaari, a gentle race with telepathic powers. The Linyaari are roaming
the galaxy, spreading the alarm about the deadly Khleev--And searching for a
beloved little girl they had given up for lost, long ago...
Anne McCaffrey's the Unicorn Girl 1997 A stunning pictorial fiction that
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continues the fantastic adventures of Acorna, the Unicorn Girl. After rescuing
hundreds of sick children from slave labor on the planet Kezdet, Acorna
receives a message that some children have been left behind--and if she wants
to save them, this time she must come in secret ... and alone.
The Death of Sleep Anne McCaffrey 1999-08-01 Volume two in the "Planet Pirates"
series. Like every other citizen of the Federation of Sentient Planets, Lunzie
Mespil believed that no harm would come to her, but when the planet pirates
attack the space liner on which she is a passenger, she might have to suffer
more than just inconvenience. At the publisher's request, this title is sold
without DRM (Digital Rights Management).
Acorna's Rebels Anne McCaffrey 2009-10-13 Acorna's people, the Linyaari, have
begun reclaiming their homeworld from the ravages of the brutal Khleevi. But
the first wave of explorers has unlocked a larger mystery about the origins of
the Linyaari -- one that has led Aari, Acorna's beloved lifemate, on a
dangerous journey from which he may never return. Setting off on a quest to
find Aari, Acorna and her friends -- Captain Becker, Mac, Nadhari, and RK -are forced to crash land on the beautiful and barbaric exotic jungle world of
Makahomia, home of the mysterious Temple Cats. But an evil scheme threatens to
destroy the sacred felines. To save the cats, Acorna will lead a band of rebels
on a journey into Makahomia's temples and hidden sanctuaries. And there, within
one sacred shrine, she will discover shocking information that could lead to
Aari . . .or to disaster.
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